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- Commonwealth Edison
4 '

One First National Plaza. Chicago Ilhnois
7 Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767

_/ Chicago. Ilknois 60693

August 31, 1984

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Final Response to IE Bulletin 83-07
"Apparently Fraudulent Products Sold By
Ray Miller, Inc."
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374

References (a): IE Bulletin No. 83-07 - R. C. DeYoung letter to
All OLs and cps dated July 22, 1983

(b): IE Bulletin No. 83-07 Supplement 1 -
R. C. DeYoung letter to All OLs and cps
dated October 26, 1983

(c): IE Bulletin No. 83-07 Supplement 2 -
R. C. DeYoung letter to All OLs and cps
dated December 9, 1983

(d): P. L. Barnes letter to J. G. Keppler
dated March 20, 1984

(e): P. L. Barnes letter to J. G. Keppler
dated May 11, 1984

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference (d) identified three companies who supplied
materials during intitial construction at LaSalle who were
recipients of Ray Miller material.

Reference (e) stated that from a review of QC documentation
on the three companies, we felt confident that no fraudulent
material supplied by Ray Miller was used at LaSalle County.

We have now received letters from each of the vendors
advising us that Ray Miller Inc. supplied material was not used on
equipment or components supplied for LaSalle County Station.
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This completes our actions in response to IE Bulletin 83-07
and Supplements 1 and 2.

To the best of my knowledge and belief the statements
contained herein are true and correct. In some respects these
statements are not based on my personal knowledge but upon
information furnished by other Commonwealth Edison employees,
consultants, and contractors. Such information has been reviewed'in
accordance with Company practice and I believe it to be reliable.

Please address any questions that you or your staff may
have concerning our response to IE Bulletin No. 83-07 to this office.>

One (1) signed original with is-being sent directly to the
USNRC Document Control Desk in Washington, DC for reproduction and
distribution as requested in the Bulletin.

Respectfully,

At L M^

Greg Alexander
'

Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: USNRC Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

RIII Inspectors - LSC
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SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to
before me this 844 4 day
of danoat , 1984

0w /O, O tNW
Notary Public
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